
Workshop: Job Hunting
Skills - March 19 

Bicycles at Stanley Park -
March 25

After class 

Horseshoe Bay Whytecliff
Park - Feb.25 

Flea Market - March 8 

Every day, our after-class
activities are led by Teacher
Adam, a Canadian who is
passionate about Vancouver
and loves sharing Canadian
culture with students! With
him, learning English
becomes so much easier!

Download the full Activities
Calendar at
sgiccanada.com/activities

Adam, the guy!
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Cold February,
Warm School
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St. Patrick's Day - March 17

February arrived in full force here
in Vancouver, bringing with it
spectacular snow! Even with
temperatures dropping below
zero, our new students embraced
every second of the snowy
landscape upon their arrival.

For some, snow is nothing new; for
others, this was their very first
experience, as was the case for our
new students from Brazil.

Some students ventured to the
mountains for skiing and
snowboarding, while others stayed
downtown, enjoying ice skating at
Robson Square before warming up
with delicious hot chocolate.

Despite the cold, SGIC's
welcoming atmosphere quickly
helped students feel "warm and
cozy" in their new home.



Student Spotlight

Mariana's Journey

sgiccanada.com
SIGN UP NOW AND TAKE THE FIRST
STEP TOWARD A BRIGHTER FUTURE!

Mariana, from Ecuador, arrived at SGIC Vancouver in
May 2024. At that time, she was still somewhat shy and
finding her footing.

Over the months, her progress became remarkable:
Mariana became beloved by all her classmates and
began regularly attending after-class activities to
practice her English.

Throughout these 10 months, Mariana completed
Levels 5 and 6 of the ESG General English program, as
well as the "Speaking for Success" SSP course. 

She has truly been a success story and is now ready for
a brilliant future ahead!

February was the month to celebrate
Valentine's Day, a truly heartwarming
occasion!

Here at SGIC, we don't just celebrate
romantic love, but rather all forms of
love: the love of new friendships, love
for family far away, love for our dogs,
cats, rabbits, and most importantly,
self-love!

On February 17th specifically, students
wrote anonymous cards for their
classmates, and in fun, casual
testimonials, shared their plans for
celebrating this special day.

Check out this delightful and
heartwarming video in full on our
Instagram page:

A Month of Love
at SGIC

https://www.instagram.com/p/DGEf7ZYS3Nx/

Check out her
testimonial video
on our Instagram

page:

@sgicvancouver

https://www.instagram.com/p/DGEf7ZYS3Nx/
https://www.instagram.com/p/DGEf7ZYS3Nx/
https://www.instagram.com/sgicvancouver/

